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 October 10, 2013 

 

Public’s Assistance Needed in Finding a Missing Person 
 

The Dallas Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a critically missing person. On October 

6, 2013, at approximately 10:00pm, Kenneth Barahona-Nuñez left his residence in the 3100 block of Park Lane 

wearing a green plaid shirt and blue jeans. He did not return home and has not been seen since. Mr. Barahon-Nuñez 

has the mental capacity of a nine year old and has difficulties communicating.  

 

Mr. Barahona-Nuñez is a 24 years old, Latin male, 5’7” and 170lbs. In the picture below, he is seen wearing the 

same shirt he was last seen in. 

 

 
 

 
Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of Kenneth Barahona-Nuñez is asked to call Detective 

Cuningan at 214-671-4316 or the Missing Persons Squad at 214-671-4220.  
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